
                                                        1407 W North Temple, Suite 310 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84116 

April 14, 2016 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY  
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Advice No. 16-04  

Modifications to Schedule No. 94, Energy Balancing Account  
 

Dear Mr. Widerburg: 
 
Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) hereby submits for filing in the above-referenced matter 
modifications to Schedules 94, Energy Balancing Account, to make conforming edits consistent 
legislative changes Utah Code Section 54-7-13.5 enacted in the 2016 general session of the Utah 
State Legislature.  An original and five (5) copies of this filing will be provided to the 
Commission via overnight delivery. The Company will also provide electronic versions of this 
filing to psc@utah.gov. 
 
Specifically, the proposed changes reflect Section 54-7-13.5(2)(d), which provides that 
beginning June 1, 2016 the collection or refund will be 100% of the Energy Balancing Account 
deferral.  
 
Pursuant to the requirement of Rule R746-405-2(D), Rocky Mountain Power (the “Company”) 
states that the proposed tariff sheets do not constitute a violation of state law or Commission 
rule. Consistent SB 115, the Company requests an effective date of June 1, 2016. 
 

Fifth Revision of Sheet No. B.1 
 
First Revision of Sheet No. 94.1  
 
Second Revision of Sheet No. 94.8 

 
 
Schedule 94 
 
Schedule 94 

Tariff Index 
 
Energy Balancing Account (EBA) 
 
Energy Balancing Account (EBA) 
 

The Company respectfully requests that all formal correspondence and requests for additional 
information regarding this filing be addressed to the following: 
 
By E-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com 
    Bob.lively@pacificorp.com  
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By Regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah Blvd., Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR 97232 
 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Bob Lively at (801) 220-4052. 
 
 
Very Truly Yours, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
CC: DPU and OCS  
 
 


